Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
MRGMiami
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 18, 2017, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: United Way of Broward County, Ansin Building, 1300 South Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Public Hearing is in regards to proposed street median changes for the Wave Streetcar Project. The Public Hearing will be conducted as an informal open house starting at 5:30 p.m., with a formal presentation starting at 6:00 p.m., followed by a comment period. Persons wishing to submit written statements or other exhibits, in place of or in addition to oral statements, may do so at the hearing or by sending them to Robert E. Bostian, Jr., PE, FDOT Project Manager, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309. All exhibits or statements postmarked on or before Saturday, January 28, 2017, will become part of the Public Hearing record.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or require translation services (free of charge) should contact: Robert E. Bostian, Jr., PE, Project Manager, at least seven (7) days prior to the Public Hearing.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Robert E. Bostian, Jr., PE - FDOT Project Manager, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, (954)777-4427, toll-free (866)336-8435, ext. 4427, Robert.Bostian@dot.state.fl.us.
